The Henry Cort Community College
CITIZENSHIP REVISION 2018
Monday
April 2nd
Democracy and identity
How does living in a
democracy create our
identity?
April 9th
Stop and search powers
and minority groups.
What are these powers
and are they used
equally?
April 16th
Rights and
responsibilities. What
rights and responsibilities
do we have at work?
April 23rd
Should the voting age be
lowered?
Should voting be made
compulsory?
How can we encourage
people to vote?
April 30th
Sentencing: Why are
different sentences
given?

Tuesday
April 3rd
Voting and political
participation. How does
voting occur? What other
ways can people
participate politically?
April 10th
Custodial sentencing of
young offenders.
Is this a good idea? Are
alternatives better?
th

Wednesday
April 4th
The G8 and Global
poverty. Has the G8 been
successful?
th

April 11
Factors which make a
successful campaign.
What methods of
campaigning are there?
th

Thursday
April 5th
The G8 and Global
poverty What was ‘Live 8’
and ‘Make poverty
History’? Were they
successful?
th
April 12
What is a local
government?
How do they work?
th

Friday
April 6th
British Values and the
identity debate. How do
our British values give us
identity?

Saturday/Sunday
th
April 7 /8th
British values and the
identity debate. Is there a
British identity?

th

April 14 /15th
What is a trade union and
what do they do?

th

April 13
How can the public take
part in the democratic
process?

th

st

April 17
Consumer Rights: What is
the consumer rights act
2015? Which old
consumer laws does it
replace?
April 24th
British identity: Social,
political, economic and
cultural.

April 18
Community Cohesion
What is community
cohesion? How does the
government encourage
it?
April 25th
The impact of migration
on Britain. How have
migrants affected Britain?
Think of positive and
negative.

April 19
Parliament in
Westminster. How does
the British government
operate?

April 20
Devolution
What is it? What are the
consequences?

April 21 /22nd
Electoral systems
What are the different
systems? How do the
different systems work?

April 26th
Human rights law in the
UK. What are human
rights? How do they
affect us? Name some.

April 27th
Criminal and Civil law
What is the difference?
What is the criminal
justice system and how
does it work?

April 28 /29th
Youth Crime: How is it
different to adult crime?
What sentences are
available for youth?

May 1st
The media: What is it?
How does it influence us?
Who controls the media?
Is a free press necessary?

May 2nd
What is the UN? How
was the UN involved in
Rwanda. How was the UN
involved in Syria?

May 3rd
World organisations:
What do the following
do?
WTO, IMF, World Bank,
G8?
How is Britain involved in
them?

May 4th
How do pressure groups,
charities and NGOs work?
Give examples of each

May 5 /6th
Greenpeace: What does it
do? Why is it important?

ACHIEVEMENT * ENGAGEMENT * ENTERPRISE * RESPECT

th

th

